From: Glenda Allison

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: permit for C&H Hog Factory
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 4:33:23 PM

It has taken many many centuries for the Buffalo River to come to the beauty it has now. Humans have
had little to do with that. Except for the organizing and objections against the move to dam this
beautiful river years ago. Thanks to the folks who persisted and kept that dam from being built. Now
there is more organizing and objections to this Hog Factory that , if permanently permitted, could
contaminate the Buffalo in a few short years. | know that big Agri doesn't believe this and doesn't want
anyone to believe this. But the karst was not taken in to consideration, the spray fields are already
testing high for phosphorus, and | don't see how this operation can continue to dump

3 million gallons of Hog waste in lagoons and on fields each year, without a disaster. Spoiling the
Buffalo with Hog waste would be That disaster!

Please do not grant this permit!! The Hog Factory can be moved! It was a big mistake!!

Glenda Allison
2835 Hwy 221 So
Berryville, AR 72616

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:glendaallison18@windstream.net
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Glenda Allison

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Permit for C&H Hog Factory
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 2:14:45 PM

The karst geology of the Buffalo River region can be seen by the numerous crevices, cracks, caves, and
the water seen running out of each of these while floating the river. I do not understand how two
environmental impact studies could not mention that the Buffalo

River watershed is in a karst region. In a karst region the ground water can be more easily polluted by
Hog waste in lagoons that may be affected be a high rain volume, or that leak. How is ADEQ protecting
our precious water by allowing and now re- permitting this Factory?

Please protect our precious Buffalo by not granting this permanent permit!!

Glenda Allison

2835 Hwy 221 So
Berryville, AR 72616
Sent from my iPhone
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From: Glenda Allison

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Permit for C&H Hog Factory
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 10:21:10 AM

Why would ADEQ, who is to oversee environmental quality, grant a permanent permit to a CAFO located
in the watershed of our only National River?

Clean water is declining in this country. We can not live without clean water. Arkansas is blessed with
abundant water. For now.

Please do not grant the Reg. 5 permit for this factory.

Glenda Allison
2835 Hwy 221 So
Berryville, AR 72616

Sent from my iPhone
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